
August 2011

U
.S .  DE P AR T ME N T  O F  C O MME R C

E

N
A

TI
O

N
A

L 
O

C
EANIC  AND ATMOS P HE R IC  ADM

IN
IS

T R
A

TIO
N

The Bureau of Reclamation, California Department of 
Water Resources, and the National Oceanic Atmospheric 
Administration’s National Weather Service propose to 
relocate their joint operations center from the interim 
existing facility on El Camino Avenue in 2015. A Draft 
Environmental Impact Statement/Environmental Impact 
Report (EIS/EIR) has been released for public review 
September 8 - November 7, 2011.

www.usbr.gov/mp/cvo/joc.html

Joint Operations Center Relocation Project

2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Public Meetings on the Draft EIS/EIR

Please send written comments on the Draft EIS/EIR by close of 
business Monday, November 7, 2011:

Bureau of Reclamation 
Attention: Doug Kleinsmith, MP-150 
2800 Cottage Way, Sacramento, CA 95825
Email: DKleinsmith@usbr.gov 
Fax: 916-978-5055
The Bureau of Reclamation and the California Department of 
Water Resources will be reviewing all comments provided 
during this period.

September 22, 2011 
Sacramento State Aquatics Center

1901 Hazel Avenue 
Gold River, CA


